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Walk-in-interview for Documentation and Research officer 

 

Due to unavoidable circumstances the Walk-in Interview for the post of Research and 
Documentation Officer for the Indological Research Wing of NIAS scheduled for 13 May 
2023 at 12 noon stands postponed.  
 

Inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted. 
 

By Order 
The Chairman,  
Governing Body, NIAS. 

 

  

 


